Redwood Valley Municipal Advisory Council
Redwood Valley, Ca.

Christopher D. Shaver, Dep. Chief Executive Officer
County of Mendocino

501 Low Gap Road

Ukiah, Ca. 95482

July 11, 2016
Dear Mr. Shaver:

The newly formed Redwood Valley Municipal Advisory Council (RVMAC) met on
July 5, 2016, and reviewed the latest draft of the policy, “Formation/Operation of
Municipal Advisory Councils.” We appreciate that prior comments from Redwood
Valley residents were taken into account in crafting a policy that is broad enough to
encompass the unique character of MACs throughout Mendocino County. This
ability to tailor each MAC to the will of communities such as Redwood Valley as to
composition and operating style should serve to encourage membership and
participation in the County’s MACs.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. The RVMAC supports the current
version of the MAC policy.

Respectfully,

Christine Boyd, Chair, Redwood Valley MAC
2211 Road E, Redwood Valley, Ca. 95470

Pc. Carre Brown, Supervisor, First District
Sheilah Rogers, Vice-Chair, RVMAC



